
SUB.0004.0010.0001

From: Phil Johnson
Sent: Wed 4/30/2025 11:52:39 AM (UTC+10:00)
To: Submissions (Mccrae Inquiry)[submissions@mccraeinquiry.vic.gov.au]
Subject: Fwd: Landslide
Attachment: Video.mov
Attachment: Video_1.mov

Apologies regarding year. 
Should be November 2024 not 2025.

Regards

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Phil Johnson < >
Date: 30 April 2025 at 11:47:26 am AEST
To: submissions@mccraeinquiry.vic.gov.au
Subject: Landslide

﻿
Attached are a few videos/photos which may help with your inquiry. 

The water in the middle of the road became visible mid November 2025 outside 3 
Charlesworth Street, McCrae.

Notwithstanding it had been quite dry, the flow and impacted area became 
progressively larger and I reported via Snap, Send and Solve on 24 November 
2025.

SE Water responded on the same day requesting further information as they had 
no assets in the location. Other residents of the street then contacted SE Water 
and Council directly and provided further information.

Hopefully this helps with your enquiry. Feel free to contact me if that would help 

Regards Philip Johnson

Irrelevant and Sensitive

Irrelevant and Sensitive
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Sent from my iPhone
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